Eternal Life Ministries
“In hope of eternal life, which God, that cannot lie,
Promised before the world began”
Titus 1:2

NEWSLETTER FOR DECEMBER 2019
Hello World Changers! It was an exciting month here at the ministry for all that we accomplished with your prayers and financial support.
[bookmark: _GoBack]To start the month off I went to on a mission trip to Guatemala again for “Operation Shoebox” to bless the children with the Gospel message, do skits, and part of my “Mr Funtastic” magic show, sang Christmas songs in Spanish and gave away over 5,000 boxes of toys. We ministered to over 6,500 people and approximately 2,500 people prayed for Salvation! Give Glory to God, Amen.
I came back home here in West Virginia and my wife Lexie had everything set up for our local Christmas Outreach to the children. We were able to bless children whose families were struggling to provide just the basic needs. The parents were able to wrap the gifts and present them to their children on Christmas day.
To round out the month we did our normal speaking and movie night at the Winchester Rescue Mission in Virginia. We showed the movie with popcorn, candy and drinks “The Christmas Shoes”.
We want to thank you for supporting us this past year because we could not do what we do without your help. 

 
Reaching the Lost for Christ,
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